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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 2:38 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Cc: Hannah Gienau; Steve Masalin; Fred Allyn, III
Subject: FW: Withdrawal

Anna, Please add the below email withdrawing Application #IWWC24-21 for 8,9 & 11 Colby Drive. Thank 
you.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Sarah Lufler <executive@habitatect.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 2:21 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Withdrawal 
 
Dear Liz, 
 
At this time we're withdrawing our application for IWWC#24-21 for Colby Drive to make further plan 
revisions. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Sarah H. Lufler 
Habitat for Humanity of Eastern Connecticut  


